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Resolution n°8

Positions reporting directly to Executive Secretary

Pending the appointment and assumption of duties by the new UNITAID Executive
Secretary in 2011, the Board requests WHO to postpone the recruitment process concerning
the following two positions:

o P6, Senior Advisor, Policy and Advocacy
e P5, Communications Manager

/

The Board further requests WHO to proceed with the recruitment process relating to the
following two positions:

e Pj5, Legal Officer
e P4, Board Relations Officer
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